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SCB Newsletter - January 22, 2024

"A good school provides a rounded education for the whole person.
And a good Catholic school, over and above this, should help all its

students to become saints."
– Pope Benedict XVI

SCB Families:

As we look to Catholic Schools
Week next week, we are
reminded of our annual theme,
"Loving God Through Serving
Others." This is the perfect
week to reflect on the different
groups of our community, each
one contributing to the
education of our children and
the success of our school.

Thank you for allowing us the
opportunity to partner with
you in the education of your
children. Each day we will
celebrate a different group of
our community who is an
integral part of making our
school the amazing place it is.
We hope you and your family
will participate in the events of the week.

Sunday, January 28th: Kick Off to Catholic Schools Week!
Join us at the 10:00am mass to hear the choir sing.
After mass, join us for our Catholic Schools Week Open House. Enjoy
coffee and donuts as you visit your students' classrooms to see what
they've been working on.
Don't forget to stop by our Used Uniform Sale in Feist Hall.
If your student wears their school uniform to any of the weekend masses
they will receive a special Free Dress Pass! They must be in full uniform
to receive the Free Dress Pass.

Monday, January 29th: Parent Appreciation Day
Pray for all our parents.
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Join us in the drop-off line as our faculty, staff and students show our
parents our appreciation.
Look for a small gift coming home with your youngest or only student.
Make sure you check social media for a special message!

Tuesday, January 30th: Community Appreciation Day
Pray for our community who support our students in a variety of ways:
financial support, volunteering on campus, and praying for us.

Participate in the opportunities we have to give back to our community
and those less fortunate: individual grade level and classroom
community projects, the Food Drive for the St. Leos and St. Charles Food
Banks, and the Oodles of Noodles Competition.

Wednesday, January 31st: Faculty and Staff Appreciation Day
Pray for our faculty and staff.

Auction Shirt Day
Noon Dismissal
Let your child(ren)'s teachers know how much you appreciate them!
SCOPE will be providing lunch for our faculty and staff. If you would
like to help with that, please see details below.

Thursday, February 1st: Student Appreciation Day
Pray for our students.

The students will have a Free Dress Day to celebrate!
We will be having the Iscreamery Ice Cream Truck come visit the
children at lunch.
SCOPE will also be hosting the Boosterthon Glow Run! Be sure to register
today - Details below! This is their largest fundraiser of the year!

Friday, February 2nd: Clergy and Parish Appreciation Day
Pray for Fr. Mike, Fr. Dwight and our Parish Community.

There will be an All-School Mass at 9:00 am.
At mass, the Student of the Month Awards will be presented along with
the Alumni of the Year Award. The school will be giving Fr. Mike and Fr.
Dwight a gift to show our appreciation.
Middle School Students will participate in Student Olympics in the
afternoon.

Saturday, February 3rd: Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night (6pm - 9pm)
Join us for our Annual Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night to close out Catholic
Schools week!
Come enjoy a spaghetti feast, play bingo, and win some wonderful
prizes! Details below.

Also make sure to follow us on social media throughout the week as we post
about events and activities to show each part of the St. Charles community



how grateful we are for them and all they do for our school! We are looking
forward to a wonderful week!

St. Charles Borromeo, Pray for us.
#scbtacoma #scbLovingthroughServingOthers

School Happenings

Upcoming Events:

January:
January 24: SCOPE Boosterthon Kicks Off
January 25: Middle School Club Vinny Sandwich Making
January 25: Girl Scout Meeting @ 6:30pm
January 26: Intermediate Level Mass
January 28 - February 3: Catholic School's Week
January 28: Catholic School's Week Mass & Open House (See
below for details.)
January 31: Auction Shirt Day
January 31: Noon Dismissal
January 31: SCOPE Chick-Fil-A Takeover Day from 12pm - 2pm

February:
February 1: Boosterthon Event
February 2: All School Mass
February 2: Middle School Student Olympics
February 3: Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night
February 7: Enrollment Open House
February 9: No School - Archdiocesan Curriculum Day
February 10: Dad's Derby Day Auction Party (See below for details.)
February 11: Boy Scouts Open House (More details to come.)
February 14: Ash Wednesday
February 15: School Commission Meeting @ 5pm
February 16: No School - Presidents Day Weekend
February 19: No School - Presidents Day Weekend
February 20: SCOPE Meeting @ 6:30pm
February 21: Enrollment Open House
February 21-22: Hearing & Vision Screening
February 23: New Date for SCOPE Middle School Game Night
February 28: Noon Dismissal
February 28: Auction Shirt Day
February 28: Enrollment Open House

Serving Through Generosity
Excellence in Education Annual Fund Campaign

Goals:
Participation: 100% of SCB Families

Financial: $200,000



Every donation is important!

Many small donations become a large
donation. You might also consider a
monthly donation over the next 10
months; a donation of $20 a month
becomes $200 after 10 months.

All donations, whether large or small, are
needed and welcomed!

We are 78% of the way to meet our
Annual Fund goal of $200,000. We very much need your help to

accomplish this!

If you have not donated yet, please consider making a donation here:
Serving Through Generosity Annual Fund Campaign

Annual Fund
Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night

Join us Saturday, February 3rd for Spaghetti,
Bingo and Fun! We will have great Bingo prizes
as well as fun raffles throughout the night!

Date: Saturday, February 3rd
Time: 6pm - 9pm
Location: Feist Hall

Ticket Prices:
Family Ticket Pricing
(immediate Family Members only)

Family Ticket with 1 child: $50
Family Ticket with 2+ children: $60

Individual Ticket Pricing
Adult Ticket: $20
Student / Child Ticket: $10

Children age 4 and under are free!

Dinner includes:
Spaghetti, meatballs, salad, and dessert. Beer & wine is included for adults.

You can purchase tickets via Facts, cash, check (see form in Friday Folder) or using
credit card here: Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night Tickets

More SCB News and Information

Quick Notes:

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/ServingThroughGenerosityExcellenceinEducationAnnualFund/tabid/1379678/Default.aspx
https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/ServingThroughGenerositySpaghettiFeedBingoNight/SpaghettiFeedBingoNightTicketSales/tabid/1409654/Default.aspx


Current Student Re-Enrollment:
If you are applying for In-Parish tuition or applying
for Catholic Neighboring Parish tuition, please make
sure you fill out the appropriate application:

In-parish Tuition Application
Catholic Neighboring Parish Tuition
Application

Lunch Menu:
The February Lunch Menu is now available!
February Lunch Menu

Inclement Weather:
As we move into the season of inclement weather, we will be watching the roadways
and conditions to ensure school is only open when it is safe for all to travel in and
have people in the building. We will call any snow day between 6:30-7 AM and will
send out any closure announcements via social media, text, and email. Stay warm
SCB!

Parking Lot Safety:
Please take extra precautions in our parking lot to maintain the speed limit (5 MPH),
stay off cell phones, and always yield to the students during drop off and pick up.
We have placed extra crossing guards outside to minimize traffic issues. The safety
of our students is our number one priority.

SCB Social:
Please also send us your photos/videos of your child participating in any school
related events, extra-curricular activities or on an adventure
to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org

Girl Scout
Information Meeting

Join us Thursday, January 25th
to learn more about Girl Scouts!

This will be a parent only
meeting.

Date: Thursday, January 25th
Time: 6:30pm - 7:30pm
Location: SCB - Feist Hall
Student Ages: Kinder - 8th

Please RSVP by using the
following link: RSVP Here!

https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2024/1/In-Parish Tuition Application 24-25.pdf?t=1704236201000
https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2024/1/Catholic Out of Parish Tuition Application 24-25.pdf?t=1704236232000
https://stcharlesb.org/documents/2024/1/_St Charles February 2024 menu.docx.pdf
mailto:scbsocial@stcharlesb.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL94An6YV9g9qyvjTefA3Zs_RwqfTB92mKyPgmelH0a9mxsg/viewform


RSVP not necessary to attend.

Boy Scouts Welcome Event

Date: Wednesday, Jan 31st
Time: 7:30 pm
Location: SCB gym. 

Boy Scouts is open to grades 5 - 12, and no prior scouting
experience is needed.

​Join us on Wednesday, January 31st to learn about the
Troop's activities, such as camping, snorkeling, summer

camp, white water rafting, backpacking and more. 

Scouts challenge themselves, get outside, serve their community, and have fun!
For questions, email SCBtroop294@gmail.com

We are hiring for our Toddler Program

We are currently have open positions for the fall in our
Toddler Program.

Full time toddler program teacher
Full time toddle program aide

If you are interested in applying, please click here!

SCOPE News & Information

mailto:SCBtroop294@gmail.com
https://www.applitrack.com/seattlearch/onlineapp/default.aspx?AppliTrackPostingSearch=location:%22St.+Charles+Borromeo%2c+Tacoma%22


SCOPE is our parent/teacher organization. SCOPE stands for St. Charles Organization of
Parents & Educators. This is a great way to get involved in the school and community,

find out about events, and meet new families.
We would love for you to join us!

SCOPE: Boosterthon Glow Run

St. Charles Borromeo School families -

We are excited to kick off our St. Charles
Borromeo Glow Run this Wednesday, January
24th!

Our goal is to raise $35,000 for teacher support,
field trip scholarships and to strengthen our
school community. Our school has always relied
on fundraising to provide exceptional
opportunities to enhance student learning, and we
need YOUR HELP registering your student(s) and sharing with friends and family.

Mark your calendars for the St. Charles Borromeo Glow Run fundraiser!

Key information & dates to remember:
You can register now at MYBOOSTER.COM
St. Charles Borromeo Glow Run Kick Off - 01/24/2024
Event Day - 2/01/2024

We are grateful for our St. Charles Borromeo School family! Thank you for your
support this year. Look for additional information on social media and in Friday
Folders!

https://mybooster.com/


Chick-Fil-A Spirit Lunch!

Pick up lunch at the Fircrest Chick-Fil-
A on the half-day, January 31st and

10% of proceeds will come back to St.
Charles!

12pm-2pm

Used Uniform Sale

Friday, January 26th: 2:30-4pm
Sunday, January 28th: 9am - 12:30pm
Monday, January 29th: 8:30 - 9:30am

Cash or check only.

SCOPE Volunteer Opportunities

If you would like to help during the
Used Uniform Sale, Sign Up Here!

If you would like to help with the
SCOPE Teacher Appreciation Lunch
during Catholic Schools Week, Sign Up
Here!

SCB Health Room Update

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-46966186-used#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-43513109-catholic#/


Cold and flu season is upon us as well
as other childhood bugs and viruses

We are now in the thick of cold and flu season. If
your child is ill and running a fever, please be sure
to keep them home.

In addition, we have seen a handful of cases of head
lice and hand, foot, and mouth disease. These are
normal occurrences in early education classrooms,
but. please be sure to check your child!

If you have any questions, please call the front office.

SCB Athletics

SCB Basketball

3-4-5th grades Basketball and Middle School boys
Basketball is underway.

MS Girls basketball is underway.

All rosters are closed.

Game schedules can be found on
https://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athletics

Any questions, please email cyo@stcharlesb.org

Off to the Races Applause Auction

Auction Party: Dads' Derby Day

Saddle up, grab your friends, and come win the Triple
Crown!

The Carrell and Hobson families are hosting a tournament-
style night of friendly competition including: Horse, Road
Apple Toss (cornhole) and Hobby Horse Races.

You can compete as a team (no more than 3 per team) or as
an individual.

Enjoy some brews and award-winning Kansas City-style BBQ crafted by former SCB Dad,
Todd Vasko. Make sure to bring along some cash for prizes!

https://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athletics
mailto:cyo@stcharlesb.org


Who: SCB Dads and male guardians
Date: Saturday, February 10th
Time: 6-9pm
Location: St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School Gym
Cost: $40 per person
Hosted by: The Carrell and Hobson families

Tickets on Sale Now!

The Auction Team is looking for
donations of Champagne!

If you bring in 1 bottle of champagne
worth $25 or more, you can collect 1
volunteer hour!

You can collect a max of two hours.

Please bring your donations to the
Advancement Office.

The Auction Procurement Team is
looking for vacation homes for this
year's auction.

If you have a vacation home within
driving distance, that you would be
willing to donate time at for the
auction, please email
auction@stcharlesb.org or reach out the
Advancement Office!

This is a great way to take care of your
auction donation!

The Off to the Races Auction Registry is
up! Buy any of the items on our list here,
and they will be sent straight to the
school, and you can easily take care of
your auction item donation. 

Families who donate to the auction,
whether by procuring, donating to our
Super Shopper Fund, or purchasing
items off of our registry, will get

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/OfftotheRacesApplauseAuction/AuctionPartyBook/tabid/1378756/Default.aspx
mailto:auction@stcharlesb.org
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/2KZLU916RCTRK


Procurement Free Dress for their
students on March 29th.

Sponsorship Opportunities

We have many sponsorship opportunities
available for this year's Off to the Races
Applause Auction!

Sponsorships range from $10,000-$500.
Sponsoring the auction will take care of all
your auction requirements!

Auction Sponsorship Opportunities

Loving God Through Serving Others

January Food Bank Donations:
Fruit Cups

For the month of January, we will be collecting fruit cups
for the St. Charles food bank.

Please drop them off in the large white bins in our main
hallway.

Oddles of Noodles Collection
January 29th - February 2nd

We will be having our Annual Oddles of Noodles
competition!

Bring your Cup O'Noodles to school to support the
Tacoma Rescue Mission.

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/OfftotheRacesApplauseAuction/SponsorshipOpportunities/tabid/1374898/Default.aspx


January Service Project:
Club Vinny

This will be an on-going SCB organization! If you are interested in participating,
please fill out the following form: Club Vinny Interest Form

Our Middle School students will complete their first service project on January 25th
before school from 7:15am - 8:15am. They will be making sandwiches for our
community.

Volunteer Opportunities

Volunteer Opportunities
We have a couple of ongoing volunteer
opportunities for families:

Playground Volunteers: Sign Up to Help on
the Playground

Nurse's Office Volunteers: Sign Up to Help in
the Nurse's Office

Lunch Helper: Sign Up to Help with Lunch &
Milk Distribution

Catholic Schools Week - Advancement Office help: Sign Up to Help the
Advancement Office with Catholic Schools Week Prep

Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night - Sign Up to Help with the Spaghetti Feed &

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhxZNy2G9PRn81V1Jq4YahxHuvO40BqpiOMR_tMFsrbB5Viw/viewform
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-47146546-spaghetti#/


Bingo Night

Lucky You! Game Help: Sign Up to Help with the Lucky You! Yard Game
We are really in need of help in Gig Harbor! This is a great way to earn
volunteer hours!

Counselor Corner

If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs. Nelson,
please fill out the Counseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our Care
Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.

 
2024-2025 Enrollment Information

Parish News
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Click Here to Sign Up

Click Here to Volunteer
  

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School
7112 South 12th Street

Tacoma, WA 98465
253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!
https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-
calendar

Contact Us
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